October 18th, 2023

Dear President Flynn and Council Colleagues,

I regret to inform you that I will not be able to attend today's City Council meeting.
My staff will be in attendance and I will review the tape of the meeting when it

becomes available.

Thank you,

Brvan Werel

Councilor Brian Worrell



